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25th February 2025 
Dear Parents, 
 

I am writing to you with a few details ahead of the residential which starts on the 16th June. I have attached the kit 
list to this letter. Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this. 
 

I will be leading the residential, supported by Mrs Sherry and Mr Bunter. 
All activities are led by skilled leaders, who are trained to deliver great sessions for children of all ability levels. 
 

Here is a list of the activities that we will be completing during the week:  

• Slip and Slide 

• Crabbing 

• Coasteering 

• Paddle Boarding 

• Campfire 

• Trip to Corfe Castle  
 

In accordance with Land and Wave communication guidelines, please see the attached GDPR policy statement.  
We will be shortly adding your children's name and your email address to their secure portal.  This means you will 
then be sent an email to complete medical and dietary and contact information.  If you would like another email 
address used that we do not hold on our system, please complete on the slip below. 
 
To keep you all up-to-date during the trip, we will be updating the website daily with photos on the school gallery.  
I know that each member of Year 6 is really looking forward to the trip and it should be a brilliant end of year 
experience for the children. 
 
Please find attached the EV5 form and a medicine form which needs to be completed and returned to the 
school office by Friday 6th June. Medicines should be handed to Mrs Sherry on the morning of Monday 
16th June. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Toby Gallagher  
 

 

LAND & WAVE RESIDENTIAL 2025 
 
Please can you write the names of three children that you would like to share a room with. Although I can’t 
guarantee that you will be with all of your friends, I will endeavour to make sure that you have one of the three 
names in your room.  
 
Your child’s name: __________________________________ 
 
 

Name : ________________________________________ 
 
Name : ________________________________________ 
 
Name : ________________________________________ 
 
 
Email address: _______________________________________________________________ 
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